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On behalf of the U.S. government, I strongly condemn today'’s suicide attack
on a voter registration center in Kabul that killed approximately 60 people
and wounded over 100 others. I extend our deepest condolences to the families
of the victims who have suffered an immeasurable loss. This senseless
violence targeting innocent civilians exercising their fundamental democratic
rights exposes the savagery and inhumanity of terrorists.

The United States, along with our Afghan and international partners are
committed to destroying ISIS in Afghanistan, which has claimed responsibility
for this vicious attack. We stand with the people and government of
Afghanistan in their fight against terrorism.

The United States reaffirms our support for the Afghan government, Afghan
security forces, and the Independent Electoral Commission in their efforts to
ensure that the elections process is transparent, credible, and safe. We
remain committed to supporting the Afghan people’s efforts to achieve peace,
security, and democracy for their country.
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